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9th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Forest Schools – Y3 Folly Fields 
We are thrilled to be running Forest Schools again this academic year and Folly Fields have been 
chosen to take part in the sessions starting next week which will run on a Thursday and a Friday 
afternoon.  The class will be split into two groups and the course will run as follows:- 
 
Group 1 – Thursday 12th, 19th, 26th September, Friday 4th October, Thursday 10th, 17th October 
Group 2 – Friday 13th, 20th, 27th September, Friday 4th October, Friday 11th, 18th October 
 
Group 1           Group 2 
Tommy B Isaac 
Ella Temide 
Archie Josh B 
Sidney William 
Ophelia John-Louis 
Jayzon Leonidas 
Julian Oliver 
George Bailey 
Eran Amelia 
Shreeya Senuki 
Elijah Patrick 
Joshua W Tommy S 
Cole Kara 
Eleanor Clay 
Maggie Freya 
 Alice 

   
Please could you send your child in with suitable warm clothes (they should come to school in their 
uniform as usual and will be given the opportunity to change before the session).  The Forest 
Schools leader requests that the children wear long sleeve tops and long trousers, whatever the 
weather, to protect from stinging nettles and biting insects.  Sturdy shoes or wellington boots should 
also be brought along.  It is a good idea to send your child with a waterproof coat and, if possible, 
waterproof trousers as Forest Schools takes place whatever the weather! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs N Gale 
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